
From: moosehockey18@gmail.com [mailto:moosehockey18@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 9:04 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Hello Pamela,  
My name is Jeff Williams and our family lives in Laconia NH. We moved here 5 years ago so that we could enjoy 
the natural beauty and recreational opportunities that this area offers. The technology exists to bury this line just like 
other similar projects in the northeast. There is no need to mar our landscape with 19th century technology just so 
Eversource can maximize it's profits.   
  Thanks for your time, 
 Jeff Williams  
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